
Students, parents/guardians and families, staff, and alumni are invited Students, parents/guardians and families, staff, and alumni are invited 
to attend an information meeting for your school to learn about the to attend an information meeting for your school to learn about the 

Montgomery County Board of Education’s updated school-naming policy.Montgomery County Board of Education’s updated school-naming policy.

Information sessions are being held in six school communities 
to inform community members about the updated policy, the 
research about the school’s name, and the process to submit a 
petition to ask the Board to start the renaming process.

For more information, contact CommunityInput@mcpsmd.org.

Montgomery Blair High School
Thursday, 10/27 @ 6:30pm

On Zoom

Interested in learning more about the 
Montgomery County Board of Education’s 

updated school-naming policy? 

mailto:CommunityInput@mcpsmd.org

